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01 November 2024 
 
 
FAO CLERK TO THE POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 
 
 
 
Dear Laura and Paul, 
 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of confirming the re-appointment of Trevor Rodenhurst, as 
Chief Constable and confirming my appointment of Sharn Basra as Chief Executive. 
 
I am thankful to the Panel for its decisions. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
John  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
John Tizard 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Bedfordshire 
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